
COMMUNICATION 131067 
Received From:  Dave Young, Director of Public Works 
Addressed to:     Committee of the Whole 
Date:                  May 26, 2020 
Subject:                  Drinking Water Quality Management System – 2020 1st Quarterly  
   Report 
 
SUMMARY  
The attached report describes the activities and issues relating to the operation of the 
Town’s Drinking Water System from January 2020 through to March 2020. 
 
COMMENT 
Noteworthy items from the report include: 

 A Drinking Water Inspection was undertaken by Ministry of the Environment, 
Conservation and Parks (MOECP) in February. The inspection report has now been 
received and staff are reviewing the content and an agenda report will be 
forthcoming to Council. 

 Oversight of development related activities continued throughout this time period. 

 There were only four (4) calls relating to water quality during these months. 

 System demand was down slightly (-4.7%) from the same timeframe last year. 
 
  

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
THAT the Carleton Place Drinking Water Quality Management System 2020 First 
Quarter Report be received as information.  
 


